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Q: For a site where I may not yet have a designated staff member for the program, what do you 
recommend putting on the RFP under staff qualifications? 
 
A: The probation office cannot provide a recommendation concerning RFP submissions. In this 
case, the staff member responsible for the delivery of the service must meet all requirements of 
the roles as indicated in the Statement of Work. 


